
 

 

 
 LOCAL DEMOCRACY WEEK  

  Dear Forum Member, 
 
As part of our celebration of Local Democracy Week we would 
like to invite you to come to see how our One Stop Shop works.  
 
Based in the Guildhall, Northampton Borough Council’s One Stop 
Shop has undergone a complete refurbishment, and now has a 
large number of online access points as well as meeting areas.  
 
Please come along to the One Stop Shop between 4pm and 
5pm on Wednesday 17 October. There will be a tour and you 
will have the opportunity to see the self-serve area and 
understand the range of services and issues that the One Stop 
Shop deals with.  
 
Councillors and our partners, including the Citizen’s Advice 
Bureau, Community Law Service and the Police, will also be 
present at the event. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next Wednesday at 4pm! 
  

   

 


